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BRAUNSTON VILLAGE HALL. At our recent meeting the following officers were
elected:-

Chairman -  Geoff Brusch, 82 Church Road. Tel. 890160

Secretary -  Chris Maltby, 9 oH.mmsst Tel. 890576

Treasurer - Margaret Roberts, 7 School Close, Tel, 890656

The new Committee has planned a number of projects for the coming year - most
wswoﬁ&msﬁ being the painting of the exterior of the building, YOUR HELP is needed
any mssmm% morning from 6th July - bring a brush - refreshments available - the
whole family welcome,

Anyone interested in expanding the activities of the Village Centre would be most
welcome at our next Committee Meeting on Friday, 11th July at 8 p.m. in the Library.

2nd BRAUNSTON SCOUT GROUP During the past month, the Scouts have taken part in
two events - the first on 17/18th May, held at Grendon Hall, was the County Scout
Challenge, which included a night hike and various tests of scouting skills. of
the thirty four teams from various parts of the County, the six boy team from
Braunston was placed tenth - a very creditable achievement., Dyuring the Whitsun
Bank Holiday twelve scouts and their leaders spent an enjoyable time under

canvas at Wolfhamcote. 411 are grateful to Mr. L. Thompson for the use of his
field. Tent pitching, cooking, and pioneering were activities in which all

took part.

There are still vacancies for Cubs and Scouts. Come down to the Pen on Thursday
evenings and find out what is happening.

mwb CROSS COLLECTION. Mwrs. P. Streat wishes to thank all collectors and contrib-
utors who helped to raise £73 for this worthy cause. This is the largest Red
Cross collection made in the Village so far.

VILLAGE NOTES. Members of the Braunston Parish Council regret that, owing to
financial cutbacks, the mowing of the grass verges has been cerried out less
frequently - the village therefore has a more unkept appearance.

Many householders mow the grass verges in front of their residences, and the
Council would be grateful if more would follow this example and thus help to give
the village a2 more dignified and neaf appearance.

A small boy (not a local lad) was seen lashing a plant with a stick - attacking
a Queen Bumble Bee under the impression that it was a dangerous creature.

A Bumble Bee is much too concerned with its own affairs to attack anyone. It
is busy building its nest - laying eggs, collecting nectar and pollen to feed its
brood. Only in a last resort would it attack anyone foolish enough to trap it.
When it does used the barbed sting this remains in the skin of its victim and the
insect dies from the injury to its body .

All of this applies to the Honey Bee and the many varieties of the Solitary and
Mining Bees which, except to an expert observer, are indistinguishable from the
Honey Bee.

No countryman would doubt the value of the services rendereld to fruit growers or
gardeners relying on them for fertilisation of apples, pears, peas, beans and
other garden produce.,

The wasp is a much maligned insect as she too is content to mind her own business -
collecting food for her brood - consisting of insects which feed on the gardeners
plants., Leaving Bees and Wasps alone is the best advice that can be given.

ARTICLES FOR THE SEPTEMBER ISSUE MUST BE HANDED TO THE EDITOR ON OR BEFORE
. AUGUST 21st, 1980

Duncan £. Gallie (Hon. Editor)
Alston House, Braunston. (Tel. Bugby 890200)



